
The recent report from Mail & Guardian newspaper has shown that Bethesda hospital is committed to 

save the lives of the local people. The recognition of the hospital was noticed after a very close monitoring 

by Mail & Guardian when they issue their newspaper “200 Young South Africans 2013”.  The valley of 

Ubombo was recognized through the dedicated Dr Kelly Gate. Follow the article below:  

Issued by the Office of the PRO: Mr Thandinkosi Zulu Bethesda hospital 


